
From: Taylor, Richele
To: dwilliams@mickleandbass.com <dwilliams@mickleandbass.com>

Thomas E. Lydon Esq. (tlydon@mgclaw.com) <tlydon@mgclaw.com>
Ashley Prickett Cuttino - Ogletree Deakins (ashley.cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com) <ashley.cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com>

CC: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 11/29/2016 3:14:40 PM

Subject: Update

We have been told Mr. Weeks has resigned.  I have not received an official letter yet, but I have requested one.  That 
leaves three Board members, Chair Green, Vice-Chair Mickens, and Mr. Clark.
 
Will let you know if we receive further resignations.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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